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8th January 2024 

 

Year 3  - Dino Domes History Event Greenbank 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

As a part of our upcoming History topic about Mary Anning and extinction, a mobile planetarium will be brought into 

school on the morning of Wednesday 24th January. The children will be taken on an adventure where they will 

discover all about dinosaurs and what the world was like when they roamed the earth!  

 

For this to take place, we are requesting a contribution of £8.50 per child. This amount is calculated assuming that 

each child takes part and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be 

insufficient voluntary contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the trip.  Please also note that 

if your child receives Pupil Premium funding then the cost of the activity will be covered using their funding 

allocation. 

 

If you would kindly make your child’s £8.50 contribution on Scopay by Wednesday 17th January, then we will be able 

to assess whether this can go ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss O Edwards                      Miss S Scarles 

 

Year 3 Team (Greenbank) 
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